
Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 

Dates to Remember 
 
Friday 18th December 2015: Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation) / Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 4th January 2016: First Day of Spring Term 
 

Autumn Term Newsletter 18th December 2015 
www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk 

Christmas Jumper Day / Text Santa 
 

There have been some fantastic Christmas Jumpers on  
display today. Thank you to those who have taken part and 

donated their £1 for Christmas Jumper Day.  
 

Donations will go to help the three Text Santa charities of 
Macmillan Cancer Support, Make a Wish and Save the  

Children.  
 

We have raised £366 so far! 

Mathletics Online 
 

Don’t forget those Mathletics profiles over Christmas: 
http://www.mathletics.co.uk 

 
Please email enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk if 

your child has forgotten their login details.   

Christmas Evening Event / Sightsavers 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Evening Event “Christmas at the 
Movies”. We are happy to report that refreshments and donations have raised £200.83 

for Sightsavers charity.   

Staff at Kenningtons would like to say thank you for  
the nice cards and gifts. We wish everyone a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 



Reminders for January 2016: 
 
 Packed lunch children are to only drink water with their 

packed lunch. Children can have their water bottles for 
class and will be provided with water jugs during the lunch 
break.  

 
 If a child is to be absent from school due to a pre-booked 

medical appointment, or an appointment due to illness, 
the school office must be informed in advance and     
medical evidence provided to be copied for the child’s file.  

 
 Following the recent letter from the Chair of Governors, a 

late collection policy will come into effect from January 
2016.  

 

Thurrock Music Tuition 
 

Thurrock Music Services have reported they have secured a guitar tutor for us in Janu-
ary and are in the process of recruiting a keyboard tutor.  

 
Details of available music tuition will be sent to parents via ParentMail in January 2016 

as soon as we receive confirmation from Thurrock Music Services.  
 

 
 

Lost Property 

  

Please make sure to check lost    

property for personal items and to 

take home all belongings for the     

holiday.  

 

Items left in lost property over the   

holiday will be discarded.  

 

Good Eggs 
 

This week our focus was  
‘I have a range of strategies for 

managing my worries’ 
 

Well done to... 
 

Harley 1G 
Ethan 2BW 
Indiana 2G 

Afia 3C 
Filip 3H 

Lewis 4BW 
Cody 4N 
Ruby 4S 

Danny 5BM 
Lola-Rae 5M 
Tommy 5M 

Mia 6K 
Poppi 6K 

Abigail 6W 

5* Food Hygiene Rating 
 

Our catering company  
Chartwells performed well during a 
premises inspection from Thurrock 
Council on 2nd December 2015.  

 
We are happy to report that the  
catering staff were awarded the  

highest rating of five stars for food  
hygiene.   


